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Supporters of Diversity in Fund Finance (DFF) and committee members participated in a virtual
session with Baruch College’s Financial Leadership Program (FLP) for the fourth year. The FLP
is dedicated to the professional development and advancement of high-performing sophomores
and juniors interested in careers in finance. FFA members, led by Natasha Puri and George
Jovanoski, presented to 20 students in the program, providing a high-level overview of the
Fund Finance market and what types of career paths are available before breaking out into
small networking groups. Thank you to everyone who participated to make this a great event!

Resumes are available if any of the FFA relationship firms are interested in recruiting top talent.
If you are interested in being involved in events like this or joining our committee, please reach
out to diversity@fundfinanceassociation.com.
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